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Sepltember 20, 2005

Sent from [ _ Sent from [J
_ District Office

Capitol Office Pk
71557 Columbia Street

State Capitol 4
P. 0. Box 942849 :"-: 8an Diego, CA 92101
Sacramento, CA 94249-0001 ST - PH:(618) 645-3090
PH: (916) 319-2076 =7 FAX: (619) 645-3094
FAX: (916) 319-2176 S
TO: John Robertus
CC: X ; 4
FAX #: (858) 571-6972 | TOTAL NUMBER OF PAGES: 2

FROM: Asm. Saldaria

SUBJECT: SD Bay Marine sediment Pre-hearing-Coriference =~
lr—.,.,n P - 7

COMMENTS:
John,

If you would, please submit the attached leﬁ’é : 6“5._ nd the Board. The

original is in transit.
Thank you very much for your assistance.
Sincerely,

Lori Saldana
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COMMITTEES:

APPROPRIATIONS

NATURAL RESOURCES
VETERANS AFFAIRS

WATEH, PARKS AND WILDLIFE

DISTRICT OFFICE
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SAN DIEGO, CA 92101 e
(619) £45-3030 _ ALK
FAX (619) 645-3094 . LORI SALD AN A ‘
ASSISTANT MAJORITY WHIP- " gt
ASSEMBLYMEMBER, SEVENTY SIXTH oasthT e
September 20, 2005

SEP-20-2065 17:00

S hicrldie

Chairman John Minan and Regional Board Memb
California Regional Water Quality Control Bo ard.
9174 Sky Park Court, Suite 100

San Diego, California 92123-4340

Dear Chairman Minan and Board Members:; :

The cleanup of toxic chemicals from San DwgmBay sedxmel1ts is of i xgh 1mportance to
my constituents and to people throughout the region understand that you will be
deciding the schedule for a hearing at a pre—coﬂf?:réﬂg o} Iﬁté is8ue oft Se',ptember 26,
2005. I strongly urge the Board to adopt a sohedule that 1s fau' but ambmous

It has taken many years to get to where we dre today on thls 1ssue though regrettably the
problem remains. It is my strong belief that further dﬂlay i this process would be
detrimental to the quality of water and sedlmems nSan Diego Bay and to.the health of
its users. As I understand, at a recent meeting’ the; membcr orgamzau ons of ‘the San
Diego Bay Council offered a proposed schedule that would -accommodate the Cleanup

timeframe, for the benefit of the Bay and its! tls )

Thank you for your consideration in this matte

Sincerely,

Lori Saldafia
Assemblymember, 76® District
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